
 
 

 

NEW Resource Available  

ConneXion FAQ 

  
The Division of Developmental Disabilities has created a ConneXion Frequently 
Asked Questions (FAQ) document. This reference document includes questions 
submitted during all five ConneXion Walkthrough Demonstrations, including the most 
recent one held in February 2023. Please review and share this document within 
your organization. 

 

All ConneXion Walkthrough Demonstrations are available for viewing in the MODD 
Content Self-Registration Portal. Additional information for accessing the 
demonstrations are available on the ConneXion webpage under "Project Resources 
and Education" section. 
  
Questions can be sent to ddmail@dmh.mo.gov. 
 

 

2/28/23 

https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/connexion-faq
https://dmh.mo.gov/media/pdf/connexion-faq
https://dmh.mo.gov/dev-disabilities/connexion
mailto:ddmail@dmh.mo.gov

